
Cherry Class Bowling Trip!  

We would like to say a massive well done to the children in Cherry Class who earned the 

opportunity to spend their well earned PACEO’s on a class bowling trip for the 

afternoon.  

We had lots of fun bowling and dancing. We even enjoyed an ice-cold slush!  

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed going bowling, especially with it being some of the 

children’s first time going to a bowling alley. They can not wait to book another bowling 

trip.  

Well Done Cherry Class! 

Here are some photos of the fun we had.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


